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January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 11 Parents evening: Tuesday 4th February 14:30-17:30 (Face to Face) and       
Tuesday 11th February 15:30-18:30 (Virtual) 

 
I am pleased to invite you to our forthcoming Year 11 Parents’ evenings on Tuesday 4th 

February (14:30-17:30) and Tuesday 11th February (15:30-18:30). This evening will be the 
perfect opportunity to discuss with you, your son/daughter’s PPE results and their next steps 
before their final GCSE exams. You will have the option to book a ‘Face to face’ appointment or 
a ‘Virtual’ session with your child's teachers, however, on this occasion, owing to the 
importance of this specific parents’ evening and additional physical documents being available, 
we would prefer parents to book for the face-to-face session wherever possible. 
 
Additionally, there will also be a ‘Careers’ stall available throughout Thursday evening to allow 
for conversations to be had with our specialist Careers advisors. Also, we will have an ‘Inclusion’ 
desk set up where Mrs Kelly (Student Welfare officer) will be happy to answer any medical 
related questions prior to the GCSE exam window. 
 
 
The booking system for appointments will be through School Cloud. This is going live at 15:00 
on Friday 10th January. Please log into School Cloud to book appointments: 
https://warblington.schoolcloud. This link is also available via the school website.  
 
 
If you have any technical issues with the booking platform, please contact 
ICThelp@warblingtonschool.co.uk. 
We look forward to welcoming as many of you as possible to the evening. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Godfrey 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 
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